
12/23/2022 

 

Dear Parents of Blue Door, 

 

         Hello! This week we spoke about Christmas.  During Circle Time the teacher spoke about all the 

different things that symbolize Christmas . She spoke about things such as the Christmas tree         , 

Reindeer , Elves, Santa Claus         , Candy Canes and the Christmas Stocking. A lot of the children shared 

with their friends that they had a Christmas tree at their house. The children are VERY excited for Santa 

to come. Santa visited our school and the children were so happy. When the teacher asked what Santa 

said to them they replied, Ho, Ho, Ho.  

 

For Art, the children decorated a snowflake     using mosaic squares, They finished putting together 

their mommy and daddy’s surprise which was a picture frame with their picture in it. They love to roll 

and flatten Play-Doh. They used different Christmas themed Play-Doh cutters. Free art was lots of fun. 

The children drew a picture of what they wanted Santa to bring them for Christmas.  

 

Mr. Turtle dance class was lots of fun. The children listened to  Christmas stories and a Hanukkah story. 

Their favorite song  is The Wheels on the Bus. 

 

The children had a great time playing with the snow          Mrs. Davis sent around. I did send pictures 

through Brightwheel . I hope you enjoyed them. 

 

 Music class with Ms. Clarice is always  lots of fun . They loved jiggling those jingle bells and sang 

Christmas songs. Feliz Navidad and Jingle  Bells were songs they sang                     

 

Blue Door teachers would like to thank the parents that brought in a gift for the teachers, we really 

appreciate it . We also want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and A blessed and healthy New Year. 

See you all next year! 

 

 

Enjoy time with your families          

Mrs. Cindy 

Mrs. Miriam 



 

 

              


